
 

April 6, 2023 

 

Dear Bunker Hill Families: 

 

Today at approximately 12:30, we had a situation at BHMS which caused us to go into a “Hold” 

situation.  By that definition, it means there is a potential disturbance in the hall and we need to secure 

rooms.  Teachers can continue to teach, but we must have the halls free and clear.  The situation 

occurred when a staff member accidentally hit an alert for a lockdown.  By placing students in a “Hold” 

situation, we were able to discover the concern and quickly release “Hold” alerts in the classroom. 

Although this was an accident, it was beneficial to be able to triage concerns and work with appropriate 

personnel in the event of a true emergency.  Your children were wonderful in this process as it was 

handled swiftly and without incident.  This will now count as one of our monthly security drills. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 




